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Evan:

You requested that the draft establish an escrow account to accomplish the goal of only
allowing the use of 1/30th of each fee in each year.  However, because DNR may only
expend those amounts that are appropriated to it under the statutes, it made more
sense to place limitations on those appropriations in ch. 20.  Let me know if you have
any questions.
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